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	5 June 2023

Dear Parents/Carers

Primary 7 Transition Days to Carluke High School

The children will be looking forward to their visits to Carluke High School which take place next week on Tuesday 13 and Wednesday 14 June. We have arranged for transport to take the children and bring them back to Forth on both days. At this stage I wish to inform you of the timings the transport will be leaving and returning. 

	Leaving Forth Primary School
	Returning to Forth Primary School


	Tuesday 13 June 8:30am
	Tuesday 13 June 3:00pm


	Wednesday 14 June 8:15am
	Wednesday 14 June 3:30pm




It is important that the children arrive at Forth Primary in time for the bus to leave at the times stated above. We do not want our children arriving late and things having already started for the new S1 pupils, please ensure they are here on time. 

The bus will return to Forth later than our usual finishing time on Wednesday 14 June. There will be a teacher from Forth on the bus with the children to assist. Please complete the slip below and return this to the school office if you give permission for your child to walk home themselves. 

Transition days are invaluable in helping the children find their bearings and feel at ease with their new environment in August. They will meet new people and will be keen to establish friendships over the holidays. To facilitate this, children are allowed to take their phones, if they wish, to Carluke High School however these should be used responsibly and at appropriate times. Please note we do not accept any responsibility for lost or damaged phones, they are taken at the owner’s risk. 

Please do not hesitate to get in touch should you have any queries or concerns in relation to transition.

Kind regards



Elizabeth Steele
Head Teacher


I give permission for my child _______________________________________ to walk home

 independently after the transition visits to Carluke High School. 


Signed___________________________________________

Date ____________________________________________

Please return to the school office by Friday 9 June 2023.
Main Street, Forth, Lanark, ML11 8AE Phone: 01555 811205  Fax: 01555 812476
 Email: gw14forthpsoffice@glow.sch.uk
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